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LES MEDIEVALES DE QUEBEC RECEIVE ASSISTANCE
TO PROMOTE QUEBEC ARTISTS IN EUROPE

Foreign Affairs Minister André Ouellet today announced that the
Médiévales de Québec organization was awarded a $10 000 grant to
promote, with European broadcasters, Canadian artists who earned
reknown at the last festival in Quebec City. Patrick Gagnon,
Member of Parliament for Bonaventure-Magdalen Islands, presented
the cheque to Pierre Gaudreau, Chairman of the Board of Directors
of les Médiévales de Québec.

Mr. Ouellet congratulated the organizers of les Médiévales for
their dynamism and for the success of the 1993 festival. He
hopes the 1995 festival will be even more international in scope.

Funding for this initiative was provided for in the February 1994
federal budget and is therefore built into the existing fiscal
framework.
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